
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Licensing Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below. 

Comments were submitted at 05/06/2024 2:47 PM from Mrs Lynn Brunt. 

Application Summary 

Address: The Bell Public House 18 High Street Bedmond Abbots Langley Hertfordshire 
WD5 0QR 

Proposal: Full Variation 

Case Officer: Alexandra Reynolds 

 
Click for further information 

Customer Details 

Name: Mrs Lynn Brunt 

Email: lynnbrunt@me.com 

Address: Sandridge Bell Lane Bedmond Abbots Langley Hertfordshire 

Comments Details 
Commenter 
Type: Neighbour 

Stance: Customer objects to the Licensing Application 

Reasons for 
comment: - Prevention of public nuisance 

Comments: 05/06/2024 2:47 PM Myself and my husband object to this application. We live next door but 
one to the Bell Pub and our summers are always blighted by the noise from the garden of the 
pub. 
Previous years before the application was made the licensee held several events in the pub 
garden with amplified music and disgraceful foul language that they did not have any 
permission for and had to be stopped from holding owing to the volume of the music and 
breaking their licence conditions. The residents living close to the Bell pub deserve their bit of 
summer too. To have amplified music in the pub garden will ruin our enjoyment of our gardens 
which is already spoilt by the noise from their customers who get quite rowdy at times not 
caring about the volume of noise they make. The Bell Pub has not shown regard for licence 
conditions in the past and should not be rewarded with this variation to the detriment of local 
residents who should also be able to enjoy their gardens during summer afternoons. 

 
Kind regards  
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